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The summer is here and as temperature increases, we all look for various ways to cool 

ourselves. But what about the animals and the birds?  The summers are never easy for free 

birds and stray animals. They also feel thirsty and it is very hard for them to find drinking 

water plenty of times. With the same thought in mind, our team of 20 volunteers Swacchta 

Action Plan (SAP) and Eco-club have come up with a solution to help out the birds to beat 

the summer heat and runs a campaign under the theme #Only One Earth (a bird feeder for 

birds) from 15
th

 May - 15
th

 June 2022. In this activity, students make handmade bird feeder to 

attract common bird species in the campus as well as at their homes. Volunteers fill the pots 

regularly and ensure that birds in the campus do not suffer from heatstroke and dehydration. 

It is a wonderful initiative taken by the students. It is heartening to see, when birds drink 

water from these pots. 

 

 

 







 
 

 

 



 


